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To the SWFI Team, 

I wanted to express my heartfelt gratitude for the opportunity to speak at Sovereign Wealth 

Fund Institute’s (SWFI) FORT Middle East 2025, ‘The Convergence of Capital’, in Dubai.  

I was honored to be part of this distinguished gathering of global wealth and family business 

leaders. The event provided a valuable platform for insightful discussions and networking, 

and I appreciated the chance to share my perspectives and learn from others. The 

organization and execution of the event were outstanding, and I commend the entire team 

for their hard work and dedication. 

Thank you again for inviting me to participate. I am grateful for the experience and look 

forward to staying connected with the SWFI community. Please extend my appreciation to 

everyone involved in making this summit a success. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Dr. Adil Alzarooni 

Chief Executive Officer 

Al Zarooni Emirates Investments 
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